
 
 

 

23rd April 2025 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

We are delighted to announce that we have a new date for the trip that was cancelled in October for all 

year 10 students to attend a ‘Prepare for your Future Day’ at The University of Lincoln. The trip will now take 

place on Wednesday 18th June. 

 

The aim of this event is to give students an insight into life at university and all that they have to offer at 

Lincoln. We understand that not all students will want to attend a university setting, but we want them to be 

able to make an informed decision about this when the time comes. Taking part in this visit will allow them to 

do that and hopefully inspire some of our young people. 

 

We will be travelling by coach and there will be no charge for this trip. Coaches will depart from Newark 

Academy at 9.00am and we will arrive back at school no later than 3.00pm. 

 

All students will need to bring a packed lunch along as they will not have the opportunity to purchase food 

on site. If your child receives FSM, please indicate on the consent link below that you would like to order one 

to be prepared for this trip. 

 

Students will need to wearing full and correct uniform, so that staff are easily able to recognise them on the 

day. Anyone not wearing full and proper school uniform, will not be able to attend. 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/RSsfcT9C9H 

 

Please could you provide your consent using the below Forms link, however if you have any questions, 

please do not hesitate to get in touch. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

 

Mr Surridge 

Head of Crew for Year 10 

 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/RSsfcT9C9H

